

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

Wednesday 8th April 2020

Dear Parents and Carers of Ecclesall Primary School children,

Home learning

As you are aware, all home learning continues to be put on our EPS website using the following link: https://ecclesallprimary.co.uk/curriculum-2/

Each year group has their own curriculum section to click on, e.g. https://ecclesallprimary.co.uk/reception/

From next week, we are introducing a simple, weekly year group document that gives all the options of home learning for that week ahead in your year group curriculum section on the EPS website.

However, we appreciate that every child is different and will require different amounts of work. Our advice to you is "Simply do as little or as much as you need to; don't feel you need to push the learning". It would be a good idea to get into a bit of a routine after the Easter holidays but ensure your child gets plenty of breaks too.

Year group emails

We have now set up a year group google account with a year group email address. Below are the year group emails for parents/carers to use:

Rec is yr@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk

Y1 is y1@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk

Y2 is <u>u2@ecclesall.sheffield.sc</u>h.uk

Y3 is y3@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk

Y4 is <u>u4@ecclesall.sheffiel</u>d.sch.uk

Y5 is y5@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk

13 is gowecciesuit.strejjtetu.scri.ak

Y6 is u6@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk

Please use this year group email address to send any of your child/ren(s) work to. Please put your child's class name (e.g Polars), as the title of your email so that year group teachers who are monitoring the account will know who it is for. It will be lovely to see a snapshot of what the children have been working on.

Please only email up to <u>once a week</u> during the following times <u>9.00am until 4.00pm</u>. Staff working from home that week will respond as soon as they are able to during the same times. Other staff will be working in school with our key worker children.

Virtual show and tell

Thank you to everyone who has been able to contribute to our "Virtual show and tell". Below is the EPS Facebook link where you can see all the activities that children have shared and where



High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

you can find the challenges for the week ahead too. This also links to our EPS twitter account @EcclesallPri

https://www.facebook.com/ecclesallprimary/

Parent contributions are emailed directly to Mr Willatt (gwillatt@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk). Please could you put the show and tell in the subject of the email as this would help Mr Willatt greatly. Thank you! Thank you very much also to Mr Willatt for the organisation of this.

Online Safety

Please continue to be very mindful of how your children are using IT to access their learning.

On behalf of all my staff and Governors, I would like to really thank you all very much for all your positive comments and continuing to "Stay safe and remain at home" apart from those children whose parents are key workers and have no choice but to send their children to school. We really do miss you all very much and know what difficult times these are but we look forward to the time we can all be back together, once again.

Kind Regards

Emma Hardy Nicole Ramsey Guy Willatt

Head Teacher Deputy Head Teacher Deputy Head Teacher Ecclesall Primary School Ecclesall Primary School